
 
 
BECOME AN UMPIRE…2020 BCUA CADET PROGRAM 
Anyone interested in becoming a certified high school baseball and/or 
softball umpire as a member of the BERGEN COUNTY UMPIRES 
ASSOCIATION, should contact Cadet Supervisor; Peter Zubiaurre at 
(201) 906-5127 or email: pzubi11@verizon.net .  Interested individuals 
may also go to the BCUA website www.bcua.info  and go to 
MEMBERSHIP; JOIN US; lower left on page is a link to the 2020 
APPLICATION.  Classes will be held from early January to mid-
March.  Class space is limited.  Registration deadline is December 15, 
2019.  Candidates must be 17 years of age by March 2020. 
 


